Notice of Change/Withdrawal
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Pilot Commissioners
RULE NO.: RULE TITLE:

61G14-12.003 Exemption from Licensure Renewal Provisions for Spouses of Members of the Armed Forces of the United States
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

Notice is hereby given that the above rule, as noticed in Vol. 30, No. 36, of the Florida Administrative Weekly on September 3, 2004, has been withdrawn.
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Robyn Barineau, Executive Director, Board of Pilot Commissioners, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0750

